From: Scott Burger <scottburger@mac.com>

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 9:49 AM
To: City Clerk's Office
Subject: Public Comment for City Council Meeting Tonight

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the
sender's address and know the content is safe.

Council members,
| would like to remind you all of your passed resolution to eliminate the PILOT fee that exists in household water bills.

| would also ask that you all look at the high minimum residential water rates, the regressive rate structure overall, and
the unbelievably bad water contracts with the surrounding counties.

The current pandemic emergency presents an opportunity to truly reform the City of Richmond’s water utility, which is
supposed to serve its true owners, the citizens of Richmond. RESTRUCTURE for conservation and resilience!

Sincerely,
Scott Burger
Richmond, VA



